
 

 

Wisconsin Headwaters Invasive Partnership 

Annual Meeting and Open House 
 Wednesday, March 21, 2018 

Woodruff Town Hall, Woodruff, WI 
 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME 
    

8:30-9:00 a.m. Registration    

9:00-9:15  Welcome and Introductions                                                                                
Michele Sadauskas, Oneida County Land & Water Conservation, WHIP Chair 

9:15-9:30  2017: A Year of WHIP Activities                                                                    
Rosie Page, WHIP Coordinator 

9:35-9:55   “EEK!!  I Have Invaders!  What Do I Do Now?”                                                 
Ann Mawicke, Invasive Species Coordinator, Natural Lakes Homeowners                      
Association  

10:00-10:20  How Do Pollinators Fit Into Invasive Species Management?            
Michele Sadauskas, Oneida County Land & Water Conservation   

10:25-10:45  Emerald Ash Borer and Oak Wilt Expand Their Range                                
Linda Williams, Wisconsin Dept. of Natural Resources 

10:45-11:00 Break/Coffee/Browse displays 

11:00-11:20  Prioritizing Invasive Species Control on a Large State Natural 
Area:  Spread Eagle Barrens                                                                                     
Carly Lapin, North Central Wisconsin District Ecologist, WDNR 

11:25-11:55 Tag, You’re It – Pin-Pointing Invasives                                                           
An Interactive Mapping Demo and Discussion 

11:55-12:15  Conservation Speeches!                                                                                                     
Sugar Camp Elementary Students                                                                                                          

12:15-1:00        LUNCH 

1:00  p.m.            PARTNER BUSINESS MEETING 
   Agenda coming soon… 
 

 
Questions: Contact Rosie Page, WHIP Coordinator at rpage19@gmail.com 

or Michele Sadauskas, WHIP Chair at msadauskas@co.oneida.wi.us 
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